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     PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

The children have all been working  
extremely hard this week. 

Here are our Pupils of the Week 

Windermere – Harrison I & Zoey H-O 

Ullswater – Jensen F 
Derwentwater – Daniel P & Charlie B 

Bassenthwaite – Eilie W 
Ennerdale – Jack S 

Buttermere – Marcie K 

 
 CHRISTIAN VALUE AWARD 

Windermere – Ahtee J 
Ullswater – Tammy G 
Derwentwater – Ava L 

Bassenthwaite – Mila R 
Ennerdale – Stanley T & Piper M 

Buttermere – Edie L 
 
 HEADTEACHERS LOTTERY 

 

Each week Mr Beattie pops into class 
and asks teachers who has gone above 
and beyond with their class 
expectations. Those winners are put 
into a lottery draw every Friday. This 
week’s winner was Jacob G. 
                                                               

 Each week, all of the children gaining 100% in a reading quiz are placed into a prize draw 
to win a book of their choice.  This week’s winners were Noah S & Aneeqa U. 

  

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS: 
BUTTERMERE 

Had top attendance this week 
 

Overall School attendance 
this week is 97.99% 

 

  



 

 Tuesday 

 Afterschool Stix percussion  

Collect from school at 4.15 p.m. 

 Wednesday 

 8.00 a.m. Judo Breakfast Club  

  Music (Guitar) Tuition throughout  

the afternoon 

 Yr 5/6 Adventure Club at  

Whitehaven Harbour Youth Project  

(Collect from WHYP @ 4.45 p.m.)  

 Afterschool Zumba Dance Club  

Collect from school at 4.15 p.m.  

 Thursday -   

  Music (Keyboard) Tuition throughout the afternoon 

  Year 6 Drama Club 

Collect from school at 4.10pm  

 

 

  

 

➢ Tuesday 17th December –  

12.45pm & 5pm – Nativity 

➢ Friday 20th December – END OF 

AUTUMN TERM  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Forest School 
 

Sensory 
 

Children in Need 
 

We have had a great week of learning and activities this week. 

Check out Class Dojo for lots of updates and photos. 
 

 
 

Hello and welcome to our weekly newsletter. This week we have seen another busy week at St James’. The Year 3 & 4 
children have been busy rehearsing for their Nativity roles whilst the Year 5 & 6 children have tackled some brand new 
Nativity songs. The dates and times of our Nativity are published below, and we will be issuing tickets in the coming 
weeks. This week we have also seen the children out and about. Wednesday saw us travel up to St Benedicts for a muddy 
and misty cross country race. Mrs Foye & Mr Tyson joined the children who commented how well the children performed 
under tricky conditions. This afternoon we had a different group travel up to The Whitehaven Academy for a similar 
experience. Again, Miss Shackley commented on how well the children performed. This morning it was also the turn of 
our Year 5 & 6 girls who played as two teams to compete in the Workington RITC Girls Football tournament. Both teams 
followed the St James’ Way and played with kindness, and great respect towards the referee. To round off our week, the 
children came to school today in their own clothes or pyjamas. Thank you to all families for their kind 
donations. A rough count shows that we have raised £160, that will be sent over to the team at  
Children in Need this evening.  
Have a restful weekend 
Mr Beattie 

https://teach.classdojo.com/#/login?redirect=%2Flaunchpad
https://www.stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk/work/forest-school/93096
https://www.stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk/work/forest-school/93096

